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April 18, 2016 

 

Mr. Jack Henris 

Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 

100 N. Third Street 

P.O. Box 191 

Victor, CO 80860 

 

Re: Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244;  

 Amendment 11 (AM-11) & Amendment to Amendment 11 (AM-11.1)  

 Comments Received to Date 

 

Dear Mr. Henris: 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the following comments to your 

Amendment 11 application.  Based on the last date (January 13, 2016) of publication in the Pikes Peak 

Courier, the end of the public comment period for the first public notice was February 2, 2016.  Hard 

copies are enclosed. 

 
Commenter Date Received by DRMS Timely 

State Historic Preservation Officer JAN 19, 2016 Yes 

Teller County Community Development Services JAN 26, 2016 Yes 

Mary J. Foley FEB 02, 2016 Yes 

 

The Division received the following comments to your amendment to the Amendment 11 application.  

The first date of publication in the Pikes Peak Courier was February 17, 2016.  Based on the last date 

(March 9, 2016) of publication in the Pikes Peak Courier, the end of the public comment period for the 

second public notice was March 29, 2016.  Hard copies are enclosed. 

 
Commenter Date Received by DRMS Timely 

US Army Corps of Engineers FEB 25, 2016 Yes 

Teller County Community Development Services MAR 04, 2016 Yes 

State Historic Preservation Officer MAR 09, 2016 Yes 

Colorado Parks and Wildlife MAR 14, 2016 Yes 

Dewey-Dwight & Associates MAR 15, 2016 Yes 

City of Cripple Creek MAR 29, 2016 Yes 

 

On March 31, 2016, the Division notified you that due to an error in the Division’s mailing address in the 

publication for the amendment to Amendment 11, the mine was required to re-publish the notice in the 
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Pikes Peak Courier, thereby initiating a third public comment period.  The Division will forward any 

comments received as a result of that notice when they are received.   

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Wally Erickson, DRMS (w/o encl.) 

 Amy Eschberger, DRMS (w/o encl.) 

 Elliott Russell, DRMS (w/o encl.) 

 DRMS file (w/o encl.) 

 Meg Burt, CC&V 

 Chris Hanks, CC&V 


